
Would you like to share your experience
of living through the COVID-19 Pandemic?

If you are 18+ years or older and interested in participating by
completing a survey, please visit the OAC website at

www.ottawaaboriginalcoalition.ca 
or go directly to the survey at: 

Are you First Nations, Inuit or Métis?

The Ottawa Aboriginal Coalition (OAC) is conducting research titled:
Indigenous Community Members' Experiences of COVID-19.

This research has been approved through an Ethics
Review process by the Royal's Institute of Mental
Health Research Ethics Board - REB#2021018

The OAC is committed to
making sure all participants
receive the support they
need in this project in all
areas of good mental health. 
Participants will be
compensated. 

Your story of COVID-19 will be captured through in either a survey and/or an
interview with a researcher working with the OAC. The survey will take
approximately 30 to 60 minutes.

This research has been funded by a grant from
Ottawa Public Health.

 https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/OAC-Indigenous-
Community-Members-Experiences-of-COVID-19

COVID19Research@ottawaaboriginalcoalition.ca
or call (343) 574-9996

You can get more information by contacting

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/OAC-Indigenous-Community-Members-Experiences-of-COVID-19
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/OAC-Indigenous-Community-Members-Experiences-of-COVID-19

